MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commissioners

FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: August 5, 2014

SUBJECT: C14-2014-0099 / 1500 S Pleasant Valley ERC Plan Amendment
Postponement until August 26, 2014

Commissioners:

Staff is requesting postponement of this application until August 26, 2014, due to a
notification error. This is the first such request on this application from staff.

i

Lee Heckman
Planning and Development Review Department



